
BC DEVELOPMENT, LP 
P.O. BOX 50820 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79710 
TELEPHONE: 915-683-2950 

FAX: 915-686-0600 

February 1,2001 

Mr. Tim W. Gum 
District II Supervisor 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 

Re: Hay Hollow 25 State #1 
Section 25, T25S, R27E, NMPM 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Gum: 

After reviewing our files with Great Western Drilling Company, we have found that we do have the 
plugging responsibility on the captioned well. 

We have contacted Mayo Marrs Casing Pulling, Inc. in Kermit, Texas about plugging this well. WE 
understand that this should be done in the next thirty (30) days. 

It is hoped that this will meet your timetable. 

Very truly yours, 


